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At its meeting of November 14, 2007, the Commission received the staff report entitled, 
“Transit City Light Rail Plan:  Evaluation and Comparison of Routes”.  When considering 
that report, the Commission requested staff to prepare a presentation on the report for its 
meeting of December 6, 2007.  As requested, staff have prepared a summary presentation 
of that report, and copies will be available at the Commission meeting. 
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